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NEW FORMAT OF THE STATEMENT OF 
PREMIUM ACCOUNT

Please be advised that the Statement of Premium Account (SPA) generated 
through the Electronic Premium Remittance System (EPRS) has a new format 
as shown below:

The revised SPA now includes a barcode as an additional security feature, as 
well as detailed reminders on account deficiencies.

The previous format generated prior to July 2018 may still be accepted for 
premium payments.

Further inquiries pertaining to this advisory may be referred to our 24/7 
Corporate Action Center at  (02) 441-7442.
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